
E-Notes-August2017 
Dear ACSC Presidents, 
  
It's hard to believe that Fall Migration is just right around the corner! We are certainly 
excited to see our shag family and community in North Myrtle Beach. Please always 
remember that we are guests of our dancing paradise and are so fortunate to be able to 
spend ten incredible days there! 
  
Just a couple of items of importance: 
  
Our next ACSC Business meeting will be held on September 23, 2017. The meeting will 
start at 10:00AM at the Ocean Drive Beach Club!  
  
Fun Monday tickets were distributed at the ACSC business meeting. Presidents, please 
be sure that you know who signed and picked up your tickets and let's get busy 
wrapping up selling those so we can continue to have the quality bands and large raffle 
prizes at our Fun Sunday and Fun Monday events.  Please read and follow the 
instructions on your ticket packet. It is very important that you return all monies and 
ticket stubs. The deadline for tickets, stubs and money is September 02, 2017. A note 
from Rosemary Parten: 
  
The deadline is Saturday, September 2 and has to be postmarked on that  
day, to be considered for prize money that is given out to the clubs.  
Extensions can be asked for, if needed. 
  
SOS At Sea: 
  
Please share with your club members, family and friends our flyer about our 2018 SOS 
at Sea Cruise. We always have a wonderful time with our SOS Family. Please come 
join us! The SOS at Sea flyer is attached!  
  
Club Information: 
  
Communication is very important to the success of any organization. We ask that if your 
club information changes please go the website www.shagdance.com and click on 
ACSC, you will see UPDATE YOUR CLUB INFO in big blue letters please follow the 
instructions, this is a sure way of keeping your club info current and correct. We depend 
on this information to be accurate in order to make our communication with you 
successful 
  
SOS Cards: 
  
SOS cards are distributed at Fall SOS during our ACSC meeting. It is imperative that 
you meet the deadlines and follow the instructions that were in your packets:  
  

http://www.shagdance.com/


The shag club will record all data for the cards sold and will forward the data to Wanda 
Cavin, SOS Secretary-134 Venus Lane- Mooresville NC 28117 or you may scan and 
email to wbcavin@gmail.com.  
  
Note:  It is time to return all recorded data and unsold cards to Wanda Cavin! Please 
use the address above. The data base of the SOS Cards is used for the mail out of the 
Summer and Winter Carefree Times! Let's get those to Wanda ASAP!  
  

The selling shag club will write and send a club check made payable to SOS -P .O. Box 
4456 - North Myrtle Beach, SC 29597. 
  
The third deadline will be Septmeber 1 , 2017. 
  
In closing, as always, we know this is a lot of information but we do ask that you share 
this information with your board members, membership if you wish, committee chairs 
etc.. It sometimes can make your job as president just a little easier.  
  
Our best wishes to all of you,  
  
The ACSC Board Team  
  
Robin, Ken, Lisa, Cecil and Judy  
  
All contact information for ACSC/SOS Board members can be found 
on www.shagdance.com. We all proudly serve you and if you have questions or 
concerns we are always available. 
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